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Holy Cross Lutheran School (2010 PLP-R/W School) – NET Scheme No. 210 

September 2016 to July 2017 

 

Comments: 

The school management, Principal and EPC are supportive of the NET Section 

programmes. PLP-P/W is being implemented successfully. The school has trailled 

two P1 Units for Space Town (My Sister and Paper Plate Mask).  

 

The parents’ meeting was well received with more than 100 parents attending the 

session. Home Reading was introduced and their role in supporting reading was 

emphasized. The school is supportive of promoting reading at home and provided a 

lot of support to facilitate it.  

 

The school has expressed interested in exploring self-directed learning. A workshop 

was arranged on 18 October 2016 to introduce self-directed learning. The 

workshop was well received by the English panel. This was followed by a second 

session where teachers designed the self-directed learning module for P1-P3 based 

on the themes from their textbook.  

 

All new teachers to the school have attended the PD for PLP-P/W.    

 

 


